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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 18, 1986 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Charles Taylor 

Bernard Samples 
Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Stephen King 

In consideration of the Conditional Use Request filed by 
Hills Developers, Inc. to develop a residential multi-family 
condominium project at the northwest corner of Alexandersville­
Bellbrook Road and Bigger Road, the ratio of single-family to 
multi-family units in Centerville was discussed by Council. 

Mr. Kenning extended to Councilmembers an invitation to 
attend the Work Session being held by the Cable Operations Board 
on August 20, 1986 to discuss 1987 work program and budget 
preparation. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the temporary restraining order 
existing on the installation of the walkway easement in Walnut 
Hills Estates has been dissolved, the case will eventually be 
heard on its own merits. 

Mayor Heintz reviewed a proposal from Mary Slicer, a 
Centerville resident, to provide 1987 calendars, drawings, and 
note cards featuring the City of Centerville. Mrs. Slicer also 
proposed the development of a historical district poster at a 
cost of between $1500.00 and $1800.00. The majority of Council 
concurred that this matter be discussed further when more 
information and samples are made available. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Cl erk of Council 


